
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Pier Heads and Inner Harbour Area – Dive 

Activities 

UTC X  BST  ✓ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that Diving Activity is scheduled to be undertaken at 

Lowestoft as follows… 

North and South Piers – Tuesday 29th until Thursday 1st May. 

Inner Harbour – Friday 2nd May - Quay area South side of Bridge Channel West of Bascule 

Bridge. 

Timings subject to works progress. Relevant areas are indicated on the below chart extract.  

Diving is expected to take place between approx. 09:00hrs and 18:00hrs daily. Activity will 

be from the Quayside at each location. Divers will monitor VHF Ch14 and will use call sign 

‘Red 7 Divers’.    

 

Areas of Dive Activity 

Diving Activity will be signified by flag ‘Alpha’. Diving will need to be suspended to 

accommodate large commercial vessel movements. Smaller commercial vessels, fishing 

vessels and leisure craft transits may be permitted – all movements will be co-ordinated by 

Lowestoft Port Control.  

All vessels are requested to provide the Dive area a wide berth and pass at slow speed to 

minimise vessel wash.    

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

 

 

  

Lowestoft 
No 16a  

2025 
  



 
 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

29th April 2025 

 

Lowestoft | Wales & Short Sea Ports | Associated British Ports| Lowestoft | Station Square | 

Lowestoft | NR32 1BA | +44 (0) 1502 572286  

Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
2006  No.5 2007  No.13 2009  No.19 2011 No.7, No.10 2012  No.3, 2013  No.17, No.19, 
2015  No.24 2016 No.12 2017  No.22, No.24, No.32 2019  No.18 2020  No.26, No.29, 
No.47, No.50, 2021  No.51, 2022  No.25 2024 No. 42, No. 52, No. 53a, No. 54 2025  
No.01, No.04, No.10, No.11, No.13a, No.15, No.16a 


